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1995-96 Budget. Ms. Deits reviewed the 1995-96 Budget.

Sabbatical Reports. Drs. Roderick Eggert and Don Williamson presented reports on their
sabbatical leaves taken during the 1993-94 academic year.

Placement Report. Mr. Ronald Brummett, Director, CSM Career Center, presented the
report.

Faculty Senate Report. Dr. Copeland presented the report. He discussed the material which
was sent to Board members by Professor Astle with regard to the quality of undergraduate
education at Mines, particularly for freshmen. Mr. Miller stated that the memo had been
discussed by Board members and that they wish to have Dr. Schowengerdt look into the issue.
The Board expressed support for these efforts.

Legislative Report. Ms. Carr presented the report.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m., and the Board commenced its executive session.
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Monthly Financial Reports. Ms. Deits provided the following reports: Current Funds
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State Appropriated Funding - Revenues, Expenditures, and Other Changes for the Three Months
Ending September 30, 1995; and Auxiliary and Self-Funded Activities for the Three Months
Ending September 30, 1995.
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Health and Safety Report for the month of September 1995. In addition, he reported that there
were two fires, believed to have been set, in one of the buildings at CSMRI, but that there was no

significant damage. He stated that the sewer cleaning in Hill Hall has been rescheduled.

Mr. Erisman asked if the fraternity and sorority houses have fire inspections. Mr. Young said
that he does not know, but will get that information.

Institutional Advancement Report. Mr. Pougnet reviewed the Development Report Summary
through September 30, 1995.
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Legislative Report. Ms. Carr presented the Legislative Report.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 a.m., and the Board commenced a meeting of the CSM

Building Corporation.
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